
 
 
 

 

May 24, 2017 

 

 

Supervisor Lynn Compton, 4th District Supervisor 

County Government Center 

San Luis Obispo, CA 93408 

 

 

Dear Supervisor Compton: 

 

On Monday, May 22, 2017, it was confirmed to the South County Advisory Council that Viva 

Farms would be allowed to extend the use of its nine (9) non-permitted buildings from the 

original demolition date of June 30, 2017 to December 31, 2017.   

 

This is the latest equivocation by the County in holding Viva Farms to appropriate community 

standards and sends a negative message to all of the impacted neighbors that the County will not 

enforce its regulations. The disturbing activities at Viva Farms have been extended far too long 

and the Council is unanimously disappointed and distressed by the County’s failure to act in a 

timely manner. 

 

The Council strongly recommends that Viva Farms be held to the December 31, 2017 deadline to 

raze the non-permitted buildings on its property.   

      

 

On behalf of the South County Advisory Council, 

 

 
Richard Wright,  

Correspondence Secretary    

 

 

Cc: Marvin Rose, Interim Director, Planning & Building Department 

      Art Trinidade, Code Enforcement Supervisor 


